
Year 6 
Here is your curriculum information for Term 6 beginning 6th June 2022 

History- Who is Shakespeare? 
LQs Who was William Shakespeare? 
What was England like when Shakespeare was 
alive? 
What was the role of the theatre in Shakespeare’s 
lifetime? 
How has Shakespeare influenced today’s theatre? 
How influential was Shakespeare in his own 
lifetime? 
How significant is Shakespeare today? 
 
 

Religious Education-  

LQs- The Big Frieze- what is ‘The Kingdom of God’? 
What is a king? What kind of king was Jesus? What 
kind of King? What kind of Kingdom? How hard is it 
to forgive? How did Jesus impact the world? What 
does the bible say ‘The Kingdom of God’ is like? 

Personal, Social, Health Education –  
Changing me- Self and body image, Puberty, Girl 
talk/boy talk, Babies- conception to birth 
Attraction, Transition to secondary school 

Science – LIGHT 
 
Recognise that light appears to travel in straight lines 
 
Use the idea that light travels in straight lines to explain 
that objects are seen because they give out or reflect 
light into the eye 
 
Explain that we see things because light travels from 
light sources to our eyes or from light sources to 
objects and then to our eyes  
 
Use the idea that light travels in straight lines to explain 
why shadows have the same shape as the objects that 
cast them 
 

 

PE- Rounders and Sports Day practise 
This will take place every Friday 
afternoon, so please bring in PE kit, in 
the morning. 
 

Our English unit is based entirely on Williams Shakespeare’s play ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’. This will 

be our class production for the end of year 6. 

Regular spelling, grammar, punctuation and handwriting practise is also part of the curriculum.  Whole-

class reading and VIPERS comprehension activities will take place daily.  

Maths will include learning about geometry and statistics. Applied problem-solving and reasoning will 

continue alongside all maths units. 

Independent reading books can be changed on Monday, Wednesday and Friday and children will be able 
to take their Star Reading quiz when they have completed their book. Reading journals will be checked 
regularly to make sure that children are reading daily at home.  

 
All home learning activities should be handed in on a Thursday; these will include arithmetic, spelling and GPS 
activities (grammar, punctuation and spelling). They will all be set on a Friday.  
 
Please feel free to message me on class dojo if you have any queries or concerns regarding your child’s learning or 
well-being. Otherwise, please contact the school office to arrange a phone appointment. 
Thank you in advance for your support, 

Mrs Williams 


